
May 2022

Safety Recall R-2022-1: Incorrect Front Brake Hose on RR-S Models

Model Year / Motorcycle Affected: 2022 Beta 350 RR-S, 390 RR-S, 430 RR-S, & 500 RR-S

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration Recall Number: 22V325

Dear Beta RR-S Owner,

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the Nation Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 
Beta Motorcycles has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain 2022 350 RR-S, 
390 RR-S, 430 RR-S, and 500 RR-S motorcycles, Your vehicle is included in this recall action.

What is the concern? 

Certain 2022 model year RR-S’s motorcycles were manufactured with an assembly mistake where the factory 
installed the incorrect Front Brake Hose.

Having the incorrect front brake hose installed can lead to the hose not getting enough free play and possibly 
getting caught onto the speedometer/dash board. This can cause damage to the speedometer/dash board, and 
possibly disconnect the front brake hose which could lead to injury or harm.

What will Beta Motorcycles and your Beta Motorcycle retailer do?

Beta Motorcycles is carrying out a recall of the models mentioned above. An authorized Beta Motorcycles retailer 
will inspect and, if necessary, replace the front brake hose on your unit. There will be no charge for this repair.

What should you do?

Contact your preferred Beta Motorcycles Retailer and provide the retailer with your Vehicle Identification 
Number (VIN) and request a service date to complete the work required under Recall Code R-2022-1.

How long will it take?

The work will be carried out as quickly and efficiently as possible in order to minimize the inconvenience to 
customers and is expected to take approximately one (1) hour to complete, although your retailer may need your 
vehicle for a longer time due to service scheduling requirements and vehicle conditioning.

Important Safety Recall

This notice applies to your vehicle VIN:



Attention Leasing Agencies: Federal regulations require that you forward this recall notification to the lessee 
within TEN (10) days 

Moved or no longer own a Beta RR-S?

If you are no longer the owner of this vehicle, Beta Motorcycles would appreciate the name and address of the

new owner (if known), please send an email to support@betausa.com or call (805)-226-4035 ext. 19.

What should you do if you have more questions? 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Service Manager at your authorize Beta Motorcycles 
retailer for assistance. If you have any queries or concerns that your local retailer cannot address, please go to 
www.betausa.com, select ‘Contact Us’ on the bottom of the site and select Warranty to send a email to our 
support team or you can call us at (805)-226-4035 Ext 19.

Should you have need to contact Beta Motorcycles by mail, please use the following address. Beta Motorcycles 
USA

PO Box 4099

Paso Robles, CA 93446

If you are having difficulty getting your vehicle repaired in a reasonable time or without charge, you may write to. 
Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE Washington, D.C. 20590

Or you may call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY. 1-800-424-9153), or log on to 
http://  NHTSA.gov to submit a complaint electronically

Thank you again for selecting Beta Motorcycles, your ownership experience is very important to us. We recognize 
this service visit may be an inconvenience to you. Beta Motorcycle, in cooperation with your authorized Beta 
Motorcycles retailer, will strive to minimize any inconvenience to you caused by this recall.

Sincerely,

Casey Ortega

Support Manager 


